
                      
 

INFORMATION SHARING REPORT 

February 11, 2019 

 

Community Outreach: 

Citizens Academy – On Feb. 5, the Finance Department 

hosted the first of this month’s sessions. The intent of this 

program is to provide an interactive forum whereby 

residents can learn first-hand how the City’s local 

government is structured, managed, and operated.  

On Feb. 5, Cathy Miller, Canal Maintenance Supervisor 

gave an update on the recovery of damaged seawalls 

from Hurricane Irma. Miller met with a group of realtors at the Re/Max Harbor Realty Office.  

 

The Punta Gorda Fire Department (PGFD) received a thank you letter from Seminole Lakes POA, 

President, Bob Toth for the presentation to the property owners association.  Toth shared, “The 

presentation by the fire department exceeded our expectations. Ray Briggs, and Jennifer Molnar make 

excellent presentations and the other department personnel attending also made a great contribution.”  

The group is looking forward to future presentations from PGFD.   

 

On Feb. 7, the Communications Manager, Melissa Reichert gave a presentation to the Punta Gorda 

Kiwanis Club about the role and responsibilities of the position.  Reichert also shared information about 

the upcoming City-Wide Master Plan Charrettes and Design Studios and invited the group to be a part of 

the conversation.   

 

The Florida CCIM Chapter Southwest District held their 19th Annual Commercial Real Estate 

Conference on Feb. 11.  Communications Manager, Melissa Reichert gave a presentation at the 

conference about the current City initiatives that promote community and economic development.   

 

Congratulations:  
Public Works congratulates Carl Clark, Public Works 

Parks & Grounds Worker I on celebrating your 30 year 

service anniversary with the City of Punta Gorda!  Your 

contribution to the City is greatly appreciated. 

 


